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We are in full support and will work with our legislators to help make this a reality!

  

Equality Michigan is asking us to show support for the amendments to the Elliott-Larsen Civil
Rights Act by having our friends, families and allies sign a petition. Their statement reads,
“Today's action by legislators sends a clear message that discrimination has no home in our
state. Modernizing the Elliott-Larsen Civil Rights Act would ensure LGBTQ+ people have
explicit, comprehensive, statewide protection against discrimination.”

  Sign the Petition
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https://act.myngp.com/Forms/1251319703265086976

